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Special thanks to the Alumni Society of The University of Scranton for its support of Reunion events.

Your Reunion Reconnect   Return   Remember
Reunions are milestones – occasions for you to commemorate your place in Scranton’s history, 
to reflect upon what your alma mater means to you, and to renew your ties to this great institution.

View a list of who’s coming to your reunion:www.scranton.edu/reunion

make your gift online at: www.scranton.edu/reuniongiving

Reunion celebrations are also a time when classes focus their fund-raising efforts on increased giving 

in support of undergraduate education. Each year our Reunion campaigns raise increased dollars and 

participation for The Royal Fund, which supports the core needs of undergraduate education and provides 

unrestricted dollars for the greatest priorities of the University. Every gift made to Scranton between 

June 1, 2010, and May 31, 2011, counts for your reunion class gift and alumni participation.

• YOUR• YOUR• YOUR• YOUR• your class gift

To learn more about Reunion, register & see whose planning to attend, visit www.scranton.edu/reunion
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CLASS OF 1966 
COMMITTEE

Bart P. Billings, Ph.D.

Hon. James B. McNulty

Paul F. Sable, .Ed.D.

Charles F. Wynne

Thomas J. Yucha, M.D.

Robert P. Zelno

FROM THE 
COMMITTEE

Looking to get in touch 
with fellow classmates?  

Join and search the Online 
Alumni Community at 

www.scranton.edu/
alumnicommunity and 

reach out to friends today!

Dear <FIRST>,

The Reunion Committee for the Class of 1966 would very much like to extend to you an invitation to 

attend our upcoming 45th (yes, 45 years!) class reunion on campus this coming June.

Whether you were one of the many daily commuters or a dorm student, we all had many enjoyable (and 

perhaps some not so enjoyable) experiences, memories of our campus activities along with a strong education 

that have greatly impacted our lives.  

If you have not been back to your alma mater (“Da U”) lately, you will be astounded, as well as proud, of its 

growth, appearance, stature and vitality.  Come see and take part in a host of activities/events that will include 

private tours of the campus, fellowship events that will stir memories and give you an opportunity to renew 

past friendships as well as meet some former faculty.  It promises to be a very enjoyable weekend.

Even though June seems far off, we all know how time flies, so mark your calendar, check the website (now 

and for future updates), urge other classmates to attend and if you want to join the Reunion Committee or 

make some suggestions, just contact a member of the Committee.

To get things started, complete and return the enclosed registration form today or register online.

Hoping and looking forward to seeing you in June.

Sincerely,

The Class of 1966 Reunion Committee




